
Thanks for using the Waterloo Seniors Golf Website. 

 

However, you are too late to register for the 2024 season. 

 

We have had an overwhelming response again this year 

and we cannot take any more members at this time. 

  

 

We want to thank everyone for their interest in our 

league. 

 

If you have any questions about the league, please send 

an email to: 

george@waterlooseniorsgolf.com 

 


